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Letter dated 24 March 2003 from the Permanent Representative of
Malaysia to the United Nations addressed to the President of the
Security Council

I have the honour to write to you in my capacity as Chairman of the
Coordinating Bureau of the Non-Aligned Movement regarding the current situation
in Iraq and to request the Security Council to consider convening urgently an open
debate on the “Situation between Iraq and Kuwait”.

I should be grateful if you would have the present letter circulated as a
document of the Security Council.

(Signed) Rastam Mohd. Isa


